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ATTENTION - ROAD CLOSURE 
 
Dear Washington County and St. George Resident, 
 
The 40th Annual St. George Marathon will be run on SR-18 on Saturday, October 1, 2016 from 
6:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m., with the starting line in Central and finish line at Vernon Worthen Park in 
St. George (250 E. 300 S.)  Come join us for this great celebration! 
 
In order to protect the 7000+ runners and over 1800 race volunteers, SR-18 will be closed from 
the starting line at Central/SR-18 on the north to the Ledges on the south throughout the race. 
Southbound and Northbound traffic will be diverted around the Marathon starting line through 
Central prior to the race.  Travel on SR-18 between Central and the Ledges during the event 
may experience lengthy delays.  Any on-course travel will be by escort only.  Utah Highway 
Patrolmen and Washington County Sheriff’s officers will be located at all intersections along the 
course to assist you if travel is absolutely necessary.  The road reopening at Central will proceed 
south behind the race and reach Veyo at approximately 8:15 a.m. and Snow Canyon State Park 
at approximately 11:45 a.m. 
 
SR-18 will be open to two way traffic from the Ledges south to Snow Canyon Parkway 
throughout the event.  Traffic south bound from the Ledges will be directed over the flyovers at 
the parkway.  Traffic from St. George northbound to the Ledges will only be accessible to locals 
by a left-hand turn off of Snow Canyon Parkway onto SR-18.  There will be no northbound 
traffic on Bluff Street from Sunset Blvd to Red Hills/Snow Canyon Parkway.  Please observe 
reduced speed limits.  No parking or stopping will be permitted between the Ledges and Snow 
Canyon Parkway.  Snow Canyon Parkway and Red Hills Parkway will be open to east and west 
traffic throughout the race.   
 
We appreciate very much your continued support in helping us make the Marathon a safe 
event. If you have questions, please call us at (435) 627-4500.  You can also access Marathon 
and traffic information on the city website at www.stgeorgemarathon.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kent Perkins 
Race Director 
St. George Marathon 

http://www.stgeorgemarathon.com/

